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I oppose this on the grounds that it ignores the mental health and criminal aspects of 

gun crimes. I cannot take your attempts to limit freedoms seriously if they consistently 

fail to address the actual root of the problem: lack of mental health services for those 

in need, and an unwillingness to pursue the current laws against criminals.  


